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All, 

Please accept this email as notice of my resignation from the Northwest Commission. It 
has been an honor to serve for the past 2 years, but I am no longer able to devote the time 
required to fulfill this position. Several factors have gone into my decision, including my 
son recently starting kindergarten, changes in my duties at work, and personal projects 
that I'm working on at home. I have the utmost respect for the commissioners I served 
with and city staff I have interacted with throughout my time on the commission. 

I applaud the City for it's willingness to address the issues in Northwest and hope to see 
continued success. 

Thanks again for the opportunity to serve, Dan. 

Dan Sharp 
sharpdan@yahoo.com 


